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VICE-PRESIDENT OF INDIA

MESSAGE

| am glad to know that the Vigilance Awareness Week is

being observed from 31°* October to 5" November, 2011.

Corruption is a scourge and a matter of prime concern to
all. Its eradication is necessary for peace, development and

progress.

Let us take a pledge on this occasion to work towards

removal of corruption from all spheres of life.
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